BOARD OF SUPERVISORS _ MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering/fRoad Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046

Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (601) 853-5857
MEMORANDUM

October 9, 2017

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I

Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III
David Bishop, Supervisor, District TV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. 9£j
County Engineer and Road Manager

Re:  Temporary Construction Easement
Hathaway Lake Subdivision

Earlier this year, a flooding event took place within the Hathaway Lake Subdivision. The Engineering
Department made the findings that the neighborhood’s drainage system was originally designed to accept
runoff from the neighborhood and Stribling Road. Unfortunately, the storm event overwhelmed the system
which resulted in Claiborne Street being inundated with floodwaters which made the roadway nearly
impassable.

As aresult, the Bngineering Department is recommending that a temporary construction easement be
approved in order for the County to make the repairs at the intake structure for the sake of the public welfare,
safety & health, and to prevent further damage to Claiborne Street.
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